
BRUCE KING 
GOVERNOR 

December 9, 1993 

State of New Mexico 
ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

Harold Runnels Building 
1190 St. Francis Drive, P.O. Box 26110 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 
(505) 827-2850 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Sheri L. Bone, Chief 
Environmental Management Division 
Directorate of Environment 
U.S. Army Air Defense Artillery Center and Fort Bliss 
Attention: ATZC-DEH-E 
Fort Bliss, Texas 79916 

RE: Technical Completeness of part B Permit Application 

Dear Ms. Bone, 

JUDITH M. ESPINOSA 
SECRETARY 

RON CURRY 
DEPUTY SECRETARY 

The U.S. Army Air Defense Artillery center and Fort Bliss 
submitted a part B Application for an Explosive Open Burn/Open 
Detonation (OB/OD) unit. The permit application has been 
reviewed for technical completeness and determined to meet the 
requirements for RCRA permits identified in 40 CFR, §§ 270.14, 
and 270.23, New Mexico Hazardous Waste Management Regulations 
(HWMR-7) NMSA 1978 §74-4-1 et seq. (Repl. Pamph. 1993). The 
draft permit will be prepared during January through March 1994. 
Should any further questions arise, the New Mexico Environment 
Department may request additional information, when necessary to 
clarify, modify, or supplement previously submitted material. 
Requests for such additional information will not render an 
application incomplete. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Cornelius Amindyas 
of my staff at (505) 827-4308. 

Sincerely, 

< 
B~v~~--~-4:4&e?L 
Barbara Hoditschek, Manager 
RCRA Permits Program 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 

cc: Benito Garcia, NMED, HRMB 
David Neleigh, EPA Region 6H-PN 
File Red, 93 


